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AAUW Plans Holiday Party and
Participates in Holiday Baby Basics
Drive
11.21.2011

The American Association of University Women (AAUW) will kick off the holiday season
with a party/meeting on Tuesday, November 29, and the group will also start collecting
items to benefit The Children’s Center in Bethany.

The holiday party is open to current members and anyone who is interested in AAUW.

The party will take place at the home of Debbie Brown, 1219 Sycamore Street in
Weatherford, beginning at 6:30 p.m. There will be a short business meeting followed
by refreshments and a game of “Dirty Santa.” Everyone attending is asked to bring an
ornament to participate in the “Dirty Santa” game.

The AAUW is collecting items for The Children’s Center as part of the center’s annual
Holiday Baby Basics drive. Members will be collecting baby and miscellaneous items
through the first part of December.

AAUW is an organization that works to advance equity for women and girls through
advocacy, education, and research.


